
 

Sacrament of Penance 

Sun. Sat.  & Fri. :  30 minutes before Mass, 

First Sat During the Holy Hour which begins at 8AM          

Any time by appointment 

Baptisms, Matrimony, Sick Call : contact the rectory 

Rev. Fr. George Gabet, FSSP,  Pastor 
140 South Findlay Street 

(Corner of 5th St. and Findlay) 

Dayton, OH 45403  

telephone:  (937) 938-6098 

email:  pastor@daytonlatinmass.org 

  web:  http://www.daytonlatinmass.org 

sacramental emergency:  937-329-4944 

Holy Family Catholic Church is a parish of the Arch-

diocese of Cincinnati entrusted to the Priestly Fra-

ternity of St. Peter. The Holy Sacrifice of the Mass & 

all the Sacraments are celebrated according to the 

Traditional Roman Rite of 1962.  We are blessed to 

have a wonderful Schola/Choir who know Gregorian 

chant. If you wish to  learn chant please contact: 

CHOIR DIRECTOR:  

Amanda Gulick :  

 174gulick@gmail.com 

M a s s  S c h e d u l e 

Sundays (Low Mass) 

                                              (High Mass) 

8:00 AM 

10:30 AM 

Monday and Friday 7:00  PM 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday   7:15 AM 

Saturday 9:00 AM 

Holy Days and National Holidays—check bulletin  

F r a t e r n i t a s   

S a c e r d o t a l i s   

S a n c t i   

Mass Intentions for the Week 

Sep 8 
Sunday 

8:00 AM 
10:30 AM 

Thirteenth Sunday after Pentecost 
(Comm. Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary) 

Dawn Resz   + 
Pro Populo 

Sep 9 
Monday 
**7:00PM** 

 St. Peter Claver 
 
Helen Klepacz   + 

Sep 10 
Tuesday 
         7:15AM        

St. Nicholas of Tolentino, Confessor 
 
Joseph Staggenborg   + 

Sep 11 
Wednesday 
          7:15AM 

Requiem—Daily Mass of the Dead 
 
Lewis Bertke   + 

Sep 12 
Thursday 
         7:15AM 

Most Holy Name of Mary 
 
Dorothy Sprauer   + 

Sep 13 
Friday 
**7:00PM** 

Requiem—Daily Mass of the Dead 
 
Kathryn Blair   + 

Sep 14 
Saturday 
 
       9:00AM 

Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
(Comm. 7 Sorrows of the Blessed Virgin Mary) 
 
Marlene Liekhus   + 

Sep 15 
        
 8:00AM 
10:30AM 
         

Fourteenth Sunday after Pentecost 
 
Luke Schmitmeyer   + 
Pro Populo 

The Thirteenth Sunday After Pentecost 

An Attitude of Gratitude -”But where are the other nine?” 

Today’s gospel is the healing of the ten lepers. The 
Church’s purpose in selecting this true event is two 
fold. We marvel at the infinite mercy of God  who 
has compassion  on all men regardless of race or 

creed. How great He is and how much He loves us! 
Yet   we also see in this event the depths of ingrati-

tude we as humans can sink. This story is not an iso-
lated incident in the Gospels. Most of those who 
were miraculously cured by Jesus forgot to thank 

Him. However, in today’s Gospel there was at least 
one man who came back with an attitude of grati-
tude. Only one man out of ten had the decency to 

express his gratitude for a new lease on life.  
This moved Our Lord to commend him for this 

small act of thankfulness which was so graciously 
accepted. Are we like him  or are we one of the nine 

who forget all about He who gave us new life? 

WELCOME BACK CHOIR!!! 

Now that summer is over the choir will resume sing-
ing the High Masses at 10:30 on Sundays. If the Feast 
of the  Assumption and the recent funeral mass are 
any indication we are in for another great year!! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, Sept. 29 at Taylorsville Metro Park  

Vandalia, from 12-4! 

Parish Picnic Volunteer Sign Up  

Please check out the  volunteer sheets near 

the entrances of the Church.  Please let us 

know if you can help. Last years picnic was a 

fun time for all who attended!  Please sign up 

and let Dan and Peggy Peyton know you can 

help and that  you are going to be there!! 

September 29th 

Holy Family Finances for Sept 1st  

Offertory/ Donations    =      $4,934.24 

Weekly Budget               =      $4,153.00 

Difference                       =      + $ 781.24 

Thank you for your generosity! 

HE WHO SINGS PRAYS TWICE! 

Is God calling you to PRAY 
while SINGING? Join the Schola! 

Holy Family Choir and Schola is in 
real need of new members for the 
coming year of High Masses.  Our 
primary need is for MEN for the 
chant and polyphony. We pro-
vide music, practice files, 
(recordings) and personal coaching 
to help aid learning for members. 

You’ll meet like minded people who love the Mass and 
are dedicated to Tradition. 

Joining the choir is an experience that takes you beyond 
attending the Mass. The Liturgical Choir literally sings 
the Mass as a prayer to give more glory and praise to 
God. You will have the opportunity to raise the hearts 
and minds of hundreds of people each week in prayer 
while learning to sing these sacred and timeless prayers 
of the Church. No previous experience in music is neces-
sary. No try-outs. Many members have joined with no 
knowledge of reading music and today are among our 
key members. Gregorian Chant is an ancient form of 
music that is fairly simple to learn, but like most of the 
aspects of our faith, you’ll find a depth of knowledge & 
beauty that is in exhaustible. The more you give, the 
more you will receive. Chant is good for your mind, 
heart and your soul. Give it a try! 

The choir meets on Wednesday evening from 6:15- 
8:30 p.m. beginning weds Sept 4th,  in the choir loft & 
additionally 1 hour prior to each High Mass. For more 
information see the director in the loft after any High 
Mass or contact Amanda  email: 174gulick@gmail.com 

 

Nat. Day of Remembrance for Aborted Babies 

Sat. Sept 14th, 10:30 AM at Woodland Cemetery, 118 
Woodland Ave. Dayton. For more info visit 
www.daytonlife,org  or contact Margie Christie at 
(937) 461-3625 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY BLESSED MOTHER!!! 

The Family Rosary Rally  Oct 13th 

 The Family Rosary Rally will he held in the Im-
maculate Conception Church at 2300 S. Smith-

ville Rd, Dayton,  The rally consists of prelude 
music, gospel readings, a short sermon, adoration 
of the Blessed Sacrament, the Litany of the Saints, 

a live rosary, and Benediction.  Not only will it 
NOT fall on the day of our Parish picnic this year-
but his will also be the 102nd anniversary of the 

Miracle of the Sun at Fatima!  

Mark your calendars to attend! 


